
Everyone should wear costumes to school that day.  Students are encouraged 
to use their imaginations, but please do not bring play swords or other 

weaponry.  Clothing should be appropriate for school, and inappropriate 
makeup (such as blood or wounds) or frightening masks will not be allowed.  

We will e mail you more information about the festivities soon!


